
WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU: 

PARENT INTERVIEWS ABOUT 

 CHILDREN'S MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES

Hennepin County Children's Mental Health Collaborative (HCCMHC) is
conducting parent interviews with parents, and caregivers, who have

children receiving mental health services. We are seeking feedback from
families to help us improve the children’s mental health system. 

PARENTS & 

CAREGIVERS -
TELL US YOUR STORY!

We want to know what your child's
mental health experience has
been like as a part of the children's
mental health system. 

Who Can

Participate?
Any parent or caregiver who (A) lives in
Hennepin County or is receiving children's
mental health services in Hennepin
County, & (B) has a child (age 0-21) who
was first identified with a mental health
issue within the last 5 years.

About the Interview 
Interviews will take about 45 minutes. Upon
completion you will receive a $25 gift card for
Target or Walmart. Interpreters are available
for parents or caregivers, when English is not
your first language. 

Interested?

REGISTER HERE

Questions? Contact Margaret at hcpclg@yahoo.com

WHO WE ARE
Hennepin County Children’s Mental Health Collaborative (CMHC)
provides a forum for a diverse and representative group of system

stakeholders to influence the development and ongoing operation of
an accessible and effective children’s mental health service system

within Hennepin County. The CMHC promotes innovative service
development and continuous quality improvement in the children’s
mental health system by embracing the system of care principles
and available research on children’s mental health services; and

working with the Family Service Collaboratives throughout Hennepin
County.

https://airtable.com/shrEBXIBoxgJkVQDg

